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| 1 Many apologies for the big gap between Newsletters

0 We have been concentrating on our website and Facebook.
1/ Is that OK?

www.debenvalleyvet.co.uk
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3 WE WOULD REALLY APPRECIATE YOUR FEEDBACK
1 admin@debenvalleyvet.co.uk
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October 2014 ~ The Whitbread
home welcomed Charles

July 2015 Grace Starling, our
new vet, joined us. She is
originally from Cambridgeshire,
but will be bringing to Suffolk
her boyfriend, her horse and
her dog. Grace is a keen horse
woman; her enthusiasm and up
to date knowledge will be a
great asset to Deben Valley
Equine.
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January 2015 ~ we were very
excited to take delivery of a
new ultrasound scanner. 'Big
Bertha’ who has performed
hundreds of ultrasound scans
at our clinic over the last 8
years, and was state of the art
on her arrival, has unfortunately
been slightly upstaged by
modern digital technology.

Her ‘LOGIQ e’ replacement
scanner is a fraction of her size,
very portable and can run on
battery for short periods of time.
The image quality is
phenomenal and Helen is very
excited to have a new toy!!

Horsemanship and Helen has
regularly  tapped into her
knowledge in the past and is
delighted to be able to continue to
do so.

Horsecrocz — finally something
to hold a poultice and
waterproofing in place. From
£22 - £28 to fit 3.5” to 8!

Equisal allows for detection of
tapeworm antibodies within the
horses saliva. Tests are
£17.90, (cheaper bulk) but also
see our annual worming
programme information.

January 2016 we welcome
Hannah Rose to our small team at
Deben Valley Equine. Hannah will
be primarily dealing with
administrative matters such as
insurance and account
management and a whole lot of
bureaucracy. However some of
you will know Hannah for her
amazing talents with horse
behaviour and handling, as she is
a retired associate of Intelligent
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Atypical Myopathy (AM) is a

muscle disease linked to ingestion
of hypoglycin A which is found in
seeds,

ACER
sycamore.
Horses
show a
range  of
symptoms
which
include

family e.g.

weakness,
stiffness, recumbency, colic like

muscle

symptoms, laboured breathing,
red/brown coloured urine or
DEATH. There is only a 25%
survival rate with intense
treatment.
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Sadly we have said goodbye to
dear old Guiness on 20th
September 2014. She was over
14 years of age and remained a
very happy (but sometimes
confused) dog to the end. She
knew nothing but kindness and
love all her life. She repaid us
in love and companionship 100
times over and brought
immense joy to all who knew
her. Lots of love Helen & family
(still sad, but privileged).
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October 2014 Deben Valley

Equine spent two very successful
days manning a stand at the East
Anglian Equine Fair, at Trinity
Park. People were fascinated by
the specimens we had on display.
We gave two talks on both days -
we vetted a horse ‘live’ and gave a
‘live’ dental demonstration.

Tottie at Trinity Park (the Suffolk
Showground in old money!) For
The Equine Fair.

Client evening March 2014 with
Russell Guire from Centaur
Biomechanics who put Helen
Whitbread and Tammy Ruffles

through their paces in their
training jackets / gloves
(designed to highlight

weaknesses in rider position /
posture).

We watched some amazing
slow motion horse videos. The
evening at Newton Hall was
completed by an update from
Helen on ‘Kissing Spines.’
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Our
October
2014 client
evening
raised
£400 for
the
Gambia
Horse and
Donkey
Trust. The
great work
of this charity was demonstrated.

Our talk on Strangles and
preventing

this and

other

diseases

was well

received

and

promoted

some

interesting

discussion with the audience.

(1) * +) |
g1

5 1 1

4 4

May 2015, Helen spent a very
interesting  equine  behaviour
evening at Rossdales in
Newmarket listening to Gemma
Pearson, a vet at the University of
Edinburgh, (Helen worked at the
same university over 15 years
ago). Gemma is undertaking a
masters

degree in

Equine

Learning

Theory

and

therefore

very

interested

in equine behaviour and the
science behind training horses,
both on the ground and under
saddle. She is veterinary liaison
officer for the International Society
for Equitation Science (ISES). Her

Sept 2015 - Easton Harriers
had a very enjoyable evening
with a collection of short talks
involving the many aspects of
hunting, from field etiquette and
breeding of harrier hounds to
the history of Easton Harriers
and what to wear. Helen gave
a short talk on horse injuries
that can occur hunting - low in
number compared to those
horses that can do to
themselves just in the field!

views combined with the Intelligent | F (&* "F3
Horsemanship techniques that 1 4 1 8"
Nicky ’ /4 4
April 2015 Nicky attended the 5 has
day Intelligent Horsemanship recently 1@ / 4
foundation course and had an learned, 4. 4 4
amazing week! “Truly enlightening will help | , 4 3
and a fantastic opportunity to learn the ’
and appreciate how our equine whole | G /<
friends think, how their instinctive practice
behaviour is so important to their find it -* 10
survival, and why it has such an _ _ easier *
influence on how we should | to handle horses in a kind way Pt
behave with them.” For veterinary | When — needing to  perform 1* )(-&
work learning ways to use our own | Veterinary  tasks,  especially
body language to communicate an_xious_ horses or ones who can , 4.
can calm and relax our horses. object violently.
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October 2015 - Helen returned
to Hawkshead Campus near
Potters Bar for a 25 year
reunion. This is where much of
the clinical teaching is done for
the Royal Veterinary College,
part of the University of
London, and where Helen first
went to college in 1985. Can
you spot me?

Nov 2015 - Helen spent a very
enjoyable morning and had lunch
with the ladies of the Probus
Group at Brantham Leisure
Centre, where 58 ladies enjoyed a
slide show and talk about ‘A day in
the life of an equine vet'.
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Please send your horse / vet
stories and photos to our
Facebook page or to
admin@debenvalleyvet.co.uk

PHOTOS
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Normal tendon on the left; damaged
tendon (black area) on the right.
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YARD DAYS

Once a month we visit pre-
arranged yards on a set day
e.g. 2" Monday of the month.

We examine any horse, who
has been booked in, at a
dramatically discounted visit
fee of £6 or £10 per horse.

Ideal for vaccinations, dental
examinations and general

health queries.

Would your yard be

interested? Speak to Helen for
details and possible dates.
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